
 

 
 

Congratulations to the football team from Kempner High School for being named a 5A finalist and 
receiving the 3rd place award for the Touchdown Club of Houston 2023 Sportsmanship Award. A banquet, 
presented by Comerica Bank and the Fellowship of Christian Athletes, was held on January 31, 2024 at the 
Bayou City Event Center. Referees covering the high school football games voted on the teams based on 
sportsmanship shown by coaches and student athletes during the season. 

 
 


